
TOWN OF ANDOVER 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ACTION 

 

Please be advised that the Andover Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action at their 

Special Meeting held on the evening of May 3, 2022: 

Application of Lake Road, LLC, property known as 580 Lake Road.  Application for a Site Plan approval for 

a 10640 square foot retail establishment in an Industrial Zone – APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS. 

Further information is available on the town’s web-site (andoverct.org) or at the Building and Land-Use 

Office, Andover Town Hall, 17 School Road, Andover, Connecticut. 

Jim Hallisey 

Zoning Agent 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************************* 

TO BE PUBLISHED ONCE AS A LEGAL NOTICE ON MAY 15, 2022 IN THE RIVEREAST. 

PLEASE DIRECT ANY QUESTIONS TO JIM HALLISEY@ 860742.4036. 


